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Notice for Pre-Defense

Department of EEE

This is hereby notified that the Pre-Defense of Capstone Project
(213 Batch) will be held on 23 August 2025 (Saturday) at 10:00
AM at Daffodil International University (DIU).

All students of 213 Batch are required to attend the Pre-Defense
and report within 9:45 AM at Room: 401.

Students must bring the following:

e Presentation Slides on Capstone Project Work (Title,
Objective and Works Details)
e Supervisor signed Progress Report

Your participation is mandatory.
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